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Dear Parents,

We will be having a small Halloween celebration on Wednesday, 10.31.  The room moms are in the process of planning a fun celebration!

The children may come to school in their costumes, but must have clothes under them to change out of the costume after our celebration.  Please be sure to label all pieces of the costume, so that no pieces are missing come trick or treating time.   Please do not send costumes of violent characters, or with weapon types of props.  They can wear Halloween or fall colors, rather than costumes if they (or you) prefer!   We will begin with a special story and craft run by our room moms and then the children will be parading around the school after the craft is finished.  The story/ craft will begin at 9:05 and the parade will be happening at 9:45.  Parents are welcome to attend the craft and observe us as we parade around the outside of the building. (  Please send in a snack for your child on this day as you usually do.  You may choose to send something “extra special” for snack if you would like (must be nut free).  
The room parents will be contacting you if anything is needed.
Thanks for your support and happy Halloween!

Danielle
